
MONROE COMMUNITY COLLEGE
DAMON CITY CAMPUS 

STUDENT EVENTS AND GOVERNANCE ASSOCIATION (SEGA)
Minutes of September 14, 2012, Meeting

SEGA MEMBERS PRESENT
Teresa Velazquez, President
Ailanda Martinez, Vice President of Student Events
Carlos Suarez, Vice President of Student Governance
Katrina White, Adult/Evening Student Coordinator
Veronica Alexander, Budget Coordinator
Denita Burns, Civic Engagement Coordinator
John Campbell, Diversity Coordinator
Chris Nguyen, Multiple Campus Coordinator
Anthony Hickenbottom, Publicity Coordinator
Deborah Leach, Social Activities Coordinator
Branden Martin, Committee Member

OTHERS PRESENT
Dr. Kenneth Humphrey, SEGA Faculty Advisor
Eileen Lanzafame, SEGA Faculty Advisor
Christopher Morris, Phi Theta Kappa VP
Vearnetta Whitley, Student
Lisa Wallace, SEGA Advisor

The meeting was called to order at 12:17 p.m. 
The minutes of the September 7 meeting were approved as amended.

SPEAK TO SEGA

Mr. Morris reported that Phi Theta Kappa would like to collaborate with SEGA on several upcoming events.

A motion was made by Ms. Martinez and seconded by Mr. Nguyen that SEGA collaborate with Phi Theta Kappa on the MCC 
Homecoming Celebration, October 3, 12-1 p.m. in the 4th floor lounge with cake and ice cream. PTK will provide funds for the cake. 
Motion approved.

A motion was made by Mr. Campbell and seconded by Ms. Martinez that SEGA collaborate with Phi Theta Kappa on the Complete To 
Compete event during which students pledge to graduate, October 3, 10-3 p.m. at DCC and 10-7 p.m. at Brighton. Motion approved.

UNFINISHED BUSINESS

Leadership Retreat – Those attending the retreat must submit paperwork by Friday, September 21.

NEW BUSINESS

Past Events – Department Socials and SEGA Open House on September 12 were reviewed.

Upcoming Events – Constitution Day on September 17, 12-1 p.m. in the 4th floor lounge, copies of the U.S. Constitution and voter 
registration forms will be available; Vice President Dr. Salvadorʼs Student Leader Picnic on September 19, 5-7 p.m. at her home.

MCC 6th Annual 5K Walk/Run for Scholarships – Saturday, October 6, 11 a.m. at the Brighton Campus to help raise scholarship 
support for MCC students.

SEGA Meeting Dress Code – Appropriate attire for business meetings was discussed.

SEGA Attendance and Office Policies – Will be discussed at next weekʼs meeting.

QUESTIONS/CONCERNS

Ms. Whitley presented a petition signed by over 300 students advocating for financial aid to cover bus passes like it does for parking 
passes.

ADVISORʼS REPORT

Lisa Wallace – Kudos to Mr. Suarez on running last weekʼs business meeting.

The meeting adjourned at 1:22 p.m.  
Submitted by Linda Bryce, Campus Center Office Coordinator 
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